
NATIONAL FLOOD INSURANCE PROGRAM
WORKSHOP

SUBSTANTIAL IMPROVEMENT
AND

SUBSTANTIAL DAMAGE
Presented by

Arizona Department of Water Resources
in cooperation with the Flood Control District of Maricopa County

Intended Audience: Floodplain Administrators
Building Officials
Planning and Public Works Staff
CRS Coordinators
Engineers and Architects

Workshop Topics: Purpose and Definition of Substantial Improvement and Substantial Damage
Determining Improvement Cost
Estimating Market Values of Structures
Remodel, Additions, and Reconstructions of Structures
Post Disaster Considerations

Date: Wednesday, March 29, 2017
Time: 9:00am – 1:00pm
Cost: Free but registration is required
Location: Flood Control District of Maricopa County Operations Building

(Building No. 4.  See Flood Control District Location and Surrounding County Facilities
Map)

 2801 W. Durango St., Phoenix

Parking: Free parking in front of building
Refreshments: No food or drink will be provided but drinks are allowed inside
CFM Credits: Workshop has been pre-approved by ASFPM for 3.5 CECs for Certified Floodplain Managers

that have not taken this training within their 2-year qualifying time period.

Register: Go to the Arizona Floodplain Management Association website at www.azfma.org and locate
the  link on the  lower  left  corner  of  the  home page.  The  deadline  to  register  is  close  of  business  day on
March 24, 2017.  Class size is limited so register early.

For more information contact:  Brian Cosson, ADWR (602) 771-8657; btcosson@azwater.gov
Suzie Bohnet, ADWR (602) 771-8459; slbohnet@azwater.gov


